

Capital Funding Agreement for York University Markham Centre Campus

On November 21, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision:

That the following recommendation in the report dated October 31, 2019 from the Chief Administrative Officer be referred to the December 19, 2019 Regional Council meeting to be considered in conjunction with a presentation from Dr. Rhonda Lenton, President of York University:

 The Region enter into a Funding Agreement to provide up to \$25,000,000 upon achieving the milestones set out in the Memorandum of Understanding with York University towards construction of a new university campus located in Markham Centre.